
St Peter’s College Cricket 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
St Peter’s is looking forward to the 2024 season. 
 

Please let us know if you are able to coach or manage your son’s team – we 
do require parent help with all teams. 
 

Please note the season starts in Term One and resumes in Term Four.  

Boys must commit to playing both in Term One and Four.  

 

FEES: 

• 1st XI - New players - $450 
• Colts - $200 
• 2nds - $150 
• Other teams - $100 

Fees are to be paid via the portal. 
 
UNIFORMS: 
 
Boys are to wear the St Peter’s Cricket Shirt and SPC Cap. These can be 
purchased from the Uniform Shop.  St Peter’s Cricket Pants, and Cricket Vest 
can also be purchased. (Senior Social teams can wear PE top and cricket 
whites). 

 

 
Regards, 
 
Andy Smith 
Director of Cricket 


